
 

Dear Parents, 

I hope this letter finds you well! Here at Little Flower we have been busy getting our Youth Faith Formation 
programs ready for the fall. Because of the uncertainties surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic we will be 
changing our Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program to a virtual format. We will reassess in December 
to decide how we will proceed for the Spring semester. Below is an outline for Fall 2020: 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (Grades K-6):  
Lessons will be done in two ways: livestreamed sessions on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month and at-
home activities on the 2nd and 4th Sundays. Each livestreamed lesson will be 20 minutes long and will be 
accessible through the parish website. Take-home activities will be provided by the instructors 
electronically.  

Registration Specifics:  
We will be utilizing online registration this year through our ParishSoft platform. Please visit 
www.littleflowertoledo.org/nextgen/children/ for instructions and a link for online registration. Upon 
registration you will receive a confirmation email with a link to access the YouTube livestream lessons. All 
livestream lessons will take place on Sunday mornings; the schedule will be as follows: 
      
     Atrium I (K-1st grade): 9:15-9:35 
     Atrium II (2nd Grade): 10:15-10:35 (Over Zoom) 
     Atrium II (3rd Grade): 9:45-10:05  
     Atrium III (4th-6th Grade): 10:15-10:35 
 
*Note for 2nd grade: because First Reconciliation and First Communion prep require additional prep time, 2nd 
grade catechesis will take place by way of a zoom meeting during the Atrium III time slot. Registration will 
be the same and you will receive more specific instructions from our 2nd grade Catechesis instructor after 
registration.  

The deadline for registration is Sunday, August 26th. There is no fee for registered Little Flower Parishioners. 
Please contact Deb Kelleher, Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Program Director, at 
dkelleher@littleflowertoledo.org or Arianna Gregor, Sacramental Administrative Assistant, at 
agregor@littleflowertoledo.org  for more information. 

God bless you all and enjoy the rest of your Summer, 

Deb Kelleher & Arianna Gregor 
Little Flower Catholic Parish 
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